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This volume includes selected articles from presentations given at 
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“Transnationality in the Luso-Hispanic World.” The conference 
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Arturo Arias from the University of Texas at Austin presented 
“Post-identidades post-nacionales: duelo, trauma y melancolía en la 
constitución de las subjetividades centroamericanas de posguerra.” 
Professor Viola Miglio from the University of California, Santa 
Barbara shared her research on “The Islands of Borrowers: Spanish 
Influence in the Marianas—Evidence from Loanwords.” Finally, 
Roger Lindo, acclaimed Salvadoran poet and writer, gave a talk on 
“Memoria, distancia e imaginación en El perro y la niebla.”
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